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From Mrs Clifford: 

I should like to extend a warm invitation to all High March families and 

friends to come to our Art Exhibition this weekend.   Both Junior House 

and Upper School will be open on Saturday between 10 am and 5 

pm and on Sunday between 11 am and 3 pm.   The Art Exhibition is a 

wonderful opportunity not only to see your child’s work on display, 

but also to visit other year groups and classrooms.   The children have 

been very excited about the preparations and so we look forward to 

seeing as many of you as possible over the weekend. 

It was a delight to listen to every girl in Year 4 sing last week as they 

participated in their annual singing competition.   The piece was 

“Any Dream Will Do” from the musical “Joseph”.  The girls had 

obviously been practising and so the standard was exceptionally 

high.   Congratulations go to all of the girls who participated as they 

all sang with great confidence and enthusiasm.    Anoushka, Amelie, 

Layla, Polly Lambert, Lauren and Uma were highly commended.   

Particular congratulations go to the winner, Amelia, who will receive 

the Singing Shield at the end of term.  

Many congratulations to the following girls who have received a 

Headmistress’ Award this week: 

                Imogen in RH 

                Isla in RT 
 

 

 

 
Congratulations to the following 

Junior House Stars of the Week: 

          

NC         Anna  

 

NCR       Talia  

 

NWR      Caroline 

 

RH          Lucy 

 

RT           Katharine 

 

1BM     Isobel 

 

1CM Alexandra 

 

2C     Sofia 

 

2GW Jasmine 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the following 

Upper School Stars of the Week: 
 

 

3G      Lois   

 

3S       Isabelle  

 

4C  Lara 

 

4J  Erin  

 

5BH  Holly 

 

5GB  Emily 

 

6K       Katherine    

 

6Q      Isabelle               
 
 

House Points 

 

Daffodil 678 

Rose  759 

Shamrock 674 
Thistle  703 
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Diary Dates for week commencing Monday 18 May  

 

Monday 18 May 

 

All day 

09:30 

13:00 

16:00 

 

 

 

Year 1 outing to Kew Gardens 

NCR trip to the Forest School 

RH trip to the Forest School 

Humanities Faculty Meeting 

 

Tuesday 19 May 

 

16:00 

16:30 

18:30 

 

 

Athletics Meeting at Dair House  

Governors’ Finance Sub-Committee Meeting 

Governors’ Meeting 

 

Wednesday 20 May 

 

08:15-09:15 

 

 

 

Second Hand Uniform Sale, 2nd Floor in Carngray at 

Junior House    

 

Thursday 21 May 

 

11:00–15:00 

16:00 

16:00 

 

 

 

Year 2 outing to Knotty Green Allotments 

Foundation Stage Staff Meeting 

Tea Time Concert in the Upper School Hall  

Years 4, 5 and 6 ‘B’ Squad Division 10 Final, Swimming 

Gala at Haberdashers’ Aske’s School for Girls  

NO FREE SWIMMING OR SWIM SQUADS 

 

Friday 22 May 

 

09:30 

12:15 

 

13:00 

15:50 

16:00-18:00 

 

 

 

 

NWR trip to the Forest School 

High March Golf Society Day at The Burnham Beeches   

Golf Club 

RT trip to the Forest School 

Half Term starts 

NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS OR SUPERVISED PREP IN 

UPPER SCHOOL AND JUNIOR HOUSE 

ONLY TRIATHLON CLUB WILL TAKE PLACE 

After School Care ends 

 

Saturday 23 May 

 

No Saturday Dance Club 

No Saturday Swimming  

 

Sunday 24 May 

 

No Sunday Netball 

 



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Notices 

 

Ballet Lessons at Junior House 

Parents are invited to watch their daughter’s ballet lesson on Wednesday 20 May.  Lessons 

take place at the following times: 

8:30-9:00              Year 2 Dance   11:00-11:30   1BM 

9:00-9:30              RT    14:00-14:30   Year 2 Tap and Jazz 

9:30-10:00            NWR      14:30-15:00   1CM     

10:00-10:30          RH    15:00-15:30    NC 

10:30-11:00          NCR        

 

Monday 18 May to Friday 22 May: ‘Walk to School Week’ 

Our School Travel Team assisted by Year 6 JRSOs at Upper School and by Year 2 JRSOs at 

Junior House will be offering our ever popular snacks each morning at drop-off to those pupils 

using sustainable transport to come to School.  

The children are being asked to walk, scoot or cycle to school and to record this on the wall 

charts in each classroom during registration (Reception to Year 6). 

We understand that not everyone lives within walking distance of school. If this is the case we 

would ask you to park a little bit further away and walk, scoot or cycle the last 10 minutes to 

school.  

 

Half Term Swimming Course Tuesday 26 May to Friday 29 May 

This course has been very popular and we have a waiting list. Please ensure payment is made 

immediately to secure your child’s place if you have not done so. 

 

High March ‘As you Like it ‘ Summer Ball 2015 

Look out for the fabulous promotional offers from local businesses for High March Ball goers via 

ParentMail. 

 

High March Social Group 

Save The Date: Friday 5 June 

Event: High March/ Davenies Disco for Years 5 and 6 

Time: 19:00 – 20:30 

Venue: Davenies 

Tickets: £7 available from the School Office after half term. 

 

 

Sporting Notices  
 

 
 

Swimming Report by Mrs Baxter 

The Final of the Girls IAPS Swimming Championships  

On Saturday 9 May, Georgina and Aimee went to the K2 Leisure Centre,   Crawley to 

compete in the Girls IAPS Swimming Finals. Georgina swam brilliantly in the 50 metres freestyle 

and came 3rd in the country for her age group, earning a bronze medal. Aimee really 

attacked her race, the 50 metres breaststroke, and was placed 12th overall. 

  Both girls should be congratulated on their respective, outstanding performances. Well done! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


